
To whom it may concern, 
 
Please allow nonprofits to continue to send free books to prisoners at Rikers.  I work with one of the 
many such nonprofits and have read hundreds of letters from people incarcerated for whom books have 
made a vital difference.  Seeing firsthand how many are either poor/indigent I truly worry that 
restricting their book access to large companies like Amazon will affect their access.   
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
Saraj O. Strom 
 


